The Harbor Watch Condo Association
544 Pinellas Bayway
Tierra Verde, Florida 33715

5 November 1992

Mr Rick Sendker, President
Glendale Painting Corporation
4897 W. Waters Avenue

Suite E

Tampa, Florida 33634

Dear Rick,

On behalf of the owners of the Harbor Watch Condominium
I want to take this opportunity to express our appreciation
for the excellent job that Glendale did paining our building.
The professionalism, thoroughness and attention to detail
that your people displayed was outstanding. In particular,
the management of the project by Kevin was especially
noteworthy. He never hesitated to accommodate our wishes and
always went "that extra mile" to make sure that we were
pleased with the job.

We have had many compliments on the building since it
has been painted and we have passed the name of your company
along to all who have expressed an interest.

Thanks again for an outstanding job.

Yours truly,

rvifi G. iy
Presiden



